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Limiting elections to in-person voting on the date of an election will hurt voter turnout 

and create needless risk to voters. Long wait times in other states have already 

resulted in unhealthy conditions for voters, including extreme heat and cold. In-

person voting also introduces challenge for working adults, new parents, anyone who 

cannot take a day away from daily life to spend in a voting line. Investigations have 

shown no additional risk to voter authenticity with a mail-in option. There is no reason 

to limit voting to in-person and many reasons not to. 


